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Newsletter for January 2017 

There were no changes to Social Security, Medicare or Civil Service 

benefits during the lame duck Congress. President-Elect Trump has 

pledged no changes for Social Security or Medicare. He has not taken a 

position on changes to the Civil Service benefits.  I will keep you 

informed as proposed legislation is introduced.  

Those of you (Federal employees) can change your allotment to the 

TSP. Note that the amount allowed for 2016 will be the same this year. 

We are continuing our special rate for Federal employees of $250 per 

person. There must be a minimum of 30 people. The agency must 

provide the space. It can be an inter-agency class. It is a 2-day seminar. 

Wishing you a fantastic 2017.  


